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 This floor amendment would require redevelopment plans to 

include proposed locations for publicly accessible zero-emission 

vehicle fueling and charging infrastructure.  A recent amendment to 

current law, P.L.2019, c.267, requires redevelopment plans to include 

proposed locations for public electric vehicle charging.  This 

amendment would expand that provision of law so that redevelopment 

plans would set forth proposed locations for all types of publicly 

accessible zero-emission vehicle fueling and charging infrastructure. 


